
 

 

 

 

- Some faculty members 

expressed their inability to 

continue working due to financial 

returns. 

 

- A new faculty member was 

assigned to the Disaster 

Management Department. 

 

- Dr. Marwan conducted a student 

assessment via Zoom. 

- Dr. Abdullah Hamet assessed the 

student in the course group. 

 
- Several missing 

documents related to 

faculty members were 

completed. 

 

*Achievements Report of the College of Development Studies for December 2024* 

 

- Two professors withdrew from 

teaching for this semester. 

 

 

In December 2024, the College of Development Studies witnessed several important developments and challenges. Below are 

the key achievements and updates: 
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- A professor was appointed 

from the College of Islamic 

Studies. 

 

- Some faculty members 

apologized for not providing 

two models for the midterm 

exams. 

 

- Dr. Mohammed Rashid 

withdrew from delivering the 

compensatory lecture due to 

financial returns. 
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